
 
From: aepstein365@gmail.com [mailto:aepstein365@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Alex Epstein 
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 1:01 PM 
To: Public Involvement (UTC) 
Subject: Comments on Puget Sound Energy's Integrated Resource Plan 
 
Hello,  
This is pertaining to docket #UE-120767" and "UG-120768".  
 
I represent 687 residents of Washington State and members of Fuse Washington. The full 
list of signers is attached to this email. We have all signed on to the following statement: 
 
 "Dear Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 
I support keeping coal out of Washington and urge the commission to include the true cost 
of coal in PSE's long-range plan. 
 
The Montana plant where PSE gets its coal is one of the largest carbon polluters in the 
West; investing in this dirty fossil fuel for another 20 years is a recipe for health and 
environmental hazard. 
 
Until PSE accounts for the true cost of burning coal in its plan–from carbon pollution to 
leaky coal ash ponds to increasing asthma rates–PSE has left off coal's big liabilities from 
the cost–benefit equation. 
Thank you for your time and your consideration. " 
Alex Epstein,  
Fuse Washington 
Senior Organizer 
 


